
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to express our gratitude for your generous 

support of [Project Name]. Your contributions have been invaluable in driving our mission 

forward. 

As we continue to assess the impact of our work, we would greatly appreciate your feedback 

regarding your involvement with the project and its outcomes. Specifically, we are interested in 

your thoughts on the following: 

• Your perception of the project's impact on the community. 

• Your personal experience and involvement in the project. 

• Any suggestions for improvement or areas of focus for future initiatives. 

Your insights are crucial in helping us enhance our programs and make informed decisions 

moving forward. We are keen to ensure that our efforts align with the expectations and goals of 

our esteemed donors like yourself. 

Please feel free to reply to this email or contact us at [Contact Information] by [Deadline Date]. 

We look forward to hearing your valuable feedback. 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


